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Requirements when submitting new technologies
for addition to the eligible technology list
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Salix recognises that new energy-efficiency technologies emerge over time, and therefore is open to
reviewing any that public sector organisations wish to implement in order to assess their suitability for
Salix funding.

New technologies will only be reviewed where they have been submitted for consideration by a public
sector organisation. This ensures that technologies are added only when there is a level of demand that
public sector organisations would like to access Salix funding streams for this technology.

The public sector organisation would need to provide us with the following information in order for Salix
and its external technical consultants to complete a full review of the technology:

/  Details of the specific project for which the public sector body is seeking Salix funding, including a
project description, details of energy savings projected and firm quotes;

A detailed technical explanation of how the technology works;
Technical specifications for the equipment (including any relevant testing standards);

Independent evidence of how savings are achieved;
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Projected savings should be based on site-specific calculations. While case studies can be useful,
they alone are not sufficient to support savings projections.
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